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Help with Learning

If you require any 

support with 

learning, please 

contact your child’s 

class teacher via 

class dojo. 

Help with Behaviour

If you are concerned 

about your child’s 

behaviour, please 

speak with the class 

teacher or your 

child’s  Phase leader.  

Help with Safeguarding

If you have any 

safeguarding concerns, 

please raise these 

immediately with Mrs. 

Willis (DSL) or 

01782235100 (Stoke)

  

Help with online 

safety

If you would like 

information on how 

to ensure your child 

is safe online, please 

contact Mrs Morray 

or Mr. Grocott.  

Dear Parents,

I hope this newsletter finds you well and enjoying the season. What a fantastic couple of weeks it has 
been here at Waterside!

First and foremost, it was a delight to share our Ofsted report with you last week. We are extremely 

proud of how well the report reflects the dedication and hard work of both our staff and pupils. Our 

collective vision is to provide a warm, safe environment where pupils can learn, grow, and thrive, and 
this was wonderfully highlighted in our Ofsted report.

This week, the children have been busy continuing to develop their knowledge and skills in their current 

topics. Next week, they will be showcasing their learning through our termly testing. These tests help us 
analyse pupil performance and identify areas of strength and development.

It’s also been an exciting week for trips! Year 3 had a brilliant day at the Liverpool Museum, deepening 

their knowledge of the Egyptians. Their behaviour was impeccable, and we received some lovely 

comments on the respect our pupils showed. Year 4 enjoyed being Roman soldiers, marching through 

Chester. Fortunately, the weather was kind to them! Superb behaviour was witnessed across both 
classes.

Looking ahead, we have many more exciting events coming up. This includes the Year 6 visit to explore 

the Mayans, Year 5’s visit to the Think Tank, our annual Christmas singalong with our singing 

superstars, the EYFS nativity, and Christmas Jumper Day. Make sure to keep a lookout for dates and 
details on Class Dojo Stories.

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend,

Warm regards,

Mrs Willis



A Week in Pictures 



Celebration

Well done to all our celebration winners this week.  We are very proud of 

what you have achieved. It is always a pleasure to reward pupils that go 

above and beyond and consistently show our school values. 



Events
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